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The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee 

(EAC) was held on April 6, 2011 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The 

members of the EAC in attendance included:  Nick Fortune and Beth Staab. Also in 

attendance were John Ferrier and Kirsten Boettcher, Montgomery Mall; Bruce Shoupe, 

Director of Planning and Zoning; and Kate Grubb.  

 

 

A quorum of EAC members was not achieved to conduct a formal meeting. 

 

 

I. Old Business 

 

Members present discussed final plans and details for the upcoming Earth Day 

Celebration to be held on 4/16/11. 

 

 

 

 


